
Calorimeter update

• We have now 22 calorimeter modules (out of 36) assembled and 
calibrated in temperature

• During the calibrations we noticed a couple of broken boards which 
will be replaced

• By the end of July we expect other 6 modules ready and calibrated in 
temperature

• The remaining 8 will come by middle of September

• The complete assembling of the full detector is foreseen in the first 
half of October. Afterwards the calorimeter will be moved to CNAO


